VILLAGE MILLS EMERGENCY SERVICES DISTRICT

September 30, 2019
The Village Mills Emergency Services District met September 30, 2019 in the Wildwood Library. The “Called” Meeting was called to order at 6:05 PM by Vice-President Liles.  Present were Comm. Fisher, Comm. Wornick and Comm. McDonald. A quorum of members of the Commission was present.
Comm. Fisher read the tax rate proposal.
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Comm. Fisher made a motion to adopt the proposal and the motion was seconded by Comm. Wornick.
The vote to approve the proposed tax rate as read was unanimous. The motion is adopted.
A motion to adjourn was made by Comm. McDonald and seconded by Comm. Wornick.
The meeting was adjourned.

